
  Memo 

 

To: All Staff and Physicians 

From: Jeff Carter, Corporate Director for Capital Assets and Infrastructure Services 

cc: Greg Demerchant, Director of Logistics, Service New Brunswick 

Date: July 9, 2020 

Re: Bulletin #61d – COVID-19 – Disinfectant Sprays – July 9 2020 

 

This memo comes as a follow up to a memo issued on April 10, relative to the above-

referenced item. In April, we advised that in non-clinical areas, disinfectant spray could 

be requested through local Environmental Services Departments. 

 

At this time, a revised direction is being issued for the process of obtaining disinfectant 

sprays for non-clinical areas/departments, when required.  

 

Departments are directed to requisition and order such products from General Stores 

(inventory) for either one of the following products: 

 

Item 1530003 – Oxivir TB, 946ml Disinfectant Spray 

Item 0139543 – On The Mark, 1L Disinfectant Spray 

 

As per all pandemic inventory items, Service New Brunswick will be monitoring usage 

and inventory levels. 

 

https://news.horizonnb.ca/
https://skyline/Audit/Memo%20-%20COVID-19%20-%20Appropriate%20Use%20of%20Key%20Inventory%20Wipes%20-%20Apr%2010%202020.pdf#search=COVID%2D19%20spray

